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My wife, Kirsten, and I totally support this bill.  Raising funds for improved wildlife 

habitat is very important as Oregon's population grows - and as hunter based dollars 

decline.  All of us Oregonians want our wildlife and undeveloped habitat lands to be 

protected and managed better.   We surely want this Bill to be made a law.    thanks! 


